
 

TERM 2 2024 

29 April—5 July 

 

25 June         

BOT Meeting 

Date 

 

24 May—5 July 

Junior                      

Ice-Skating 

 

28 June                      

Matariki                   

(No School) 

 

1st July                  

School Matariki 

Celebration 

5:30pm 

 

Term 2 Ends                    

5th July 

 

Term 3 Starts 

22nd July 

 

Seniors Ski-Camp 

at Coronet Peak  

24 to 26 July 

School News    
Term 2 Issue 4 
18th June 2024 

 
Cross Country 
We were lucky to have such a brilliant 

day weatherwise for our Cross Country 

at Paradise on Thursday 6 June. It was 

great to see all our students giving their 

best effort in the races. Thank you to 
the PTFA for providing the sausages, 

and to Gorettie and Hayley for            

organising the BBQ lunch. Today Dylan 

is competing at the Wakatipu Zone 

Cross Country in Arrowtown and we 

wish her all the best. 
 

Worriers to Warriors Workshop  

Glenorchy School is looking forward to hosting the Central Lakes Family Services 

‘Worriers to Warriors’ session (practical tips and strategies to support childhood 

worries and struggles) this afternoon from 4:00pm to 5:00pm in the multi-purpose 
room. We look forward to seeing everyone there. Please register if you are attending 

by emailing childyouth@clfs.co.nz. 

 

Wellbeing thorough Art 

On Wednesday 19 June (tomorrow) Kingston Artist Jenny Geelan is returning to 

Glenorchy School to work with both classes on printmaking. It is recommended 
that students wear old clothing tomorrow please! Jenny worked with both the         

Junior Room and Senior Room in Term 1 to create art inspired by our school values 

of Kindness, Respect, Responsibility, Resilience and Honesty. We are delighted that 

she is able to return to complete another session with our students. 

 
Basketball Invitation 

We would like to send an invite to Rikard and Ben to visit school again in Term 3 to 

take more basketball lessons. We would like to send them a photo of the students 

wearing their basketball t shirts they donated to us last year. Please wear/bring 

them to school on Thursday 20 June so we can take a group photo of as many              

students wearing the t shirts as possible.  
 

Matariki 

To celebrate Matariki this year at Glenorchy School, we warmly invite families to 

gather with us at 5:30pm on Monday 1st July for a presentation by students,                 

followed by soup and fry bread they will prepare for us. As we are all gathered                       
together at this time, the PTFA will take the opportunity to hold their meeting at the 

same time. We look forward to seeing you all there.  

 

Staffing 

Mrs Miller has secured a highly sought after Principal Sabbatical and will be away 

from school for Term 3. The Board has appointed Mrs Tracy Richmond to the Acting 
Principal position to complete the management responsibilities of the Principal role. 

Mrs Miller will return at the beginning of Term 4. 

 

Student of the Week 

 

 

Paula, Kelly, Sophie, Michelle and Gorettie 





If you would like to sign up to our Updates please 
click here. We offer a Parent Support Group on 
the first Tuesday of each month,                                
9:15am - 10:45am at Te Atamira, Remarkables 
Park. We offer a Navigation Service click the link 
to complete the Form.  

http://eepurl.com/h_zMfT
http://eepurl.com/h_zMfT
https://forms.gle/XnFziyfx7TrK65ia9

